
Please vote for and pass the National Popular Vote bill, HB 2927. The Electoral College has 

failed us in two recent elections and I want to change to one person, one vote. 

 

I am NOT in favor of HB825. 

 

Legislators ~ do your job! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Lani O’Callaghan  

212 Kimeron Street SE 

Salem, OR  97306 

 


